LETTER FROM J.F. LOUTIT TO SIR JOHN DACIE REGARDING HIS SUPPORT FOR PROPOSING JANET VAUGHAN AS A FELLOW OF THE ROYAL COLLEGE Contemporary Medical Archives Centre, Wellcome Foundation

This letter was written on 21st March 1979 to thank Sir John Dacie for his support of proposing Janet Vaughan for Fellowship of the Royal College – submitted in 1978. The original document is reproduced below. Note: See also the letter from J.F. Loutit to Sir John Dacie, dated 28th September 1977, regarding Janet Vaughan.

Note: The document was originally obtained by Ms Vera Hanwright for Peter Howell and is quoted in his article on Dame Janet Vaughan.

MRC Medical Research Council

reference

JYL/JBW

MRC Radiobiology Unit Harwell, Didoot Oxon OX11 ORD

telephone Abingdon 834393

Std code: 0235 Ext. 204

21st March, 1979

Sir John Dacie, FRS., Royal Fostgraduate Nedical School, University of London, 10 Alan Road, Wimbledon, LONDON, SW19.

Dear Fellow,

This letter is to thank you for the support you gave me in my proposal last year of Janet Vaughan for Fellowship. Committee and Council have now completed their deliberations for 1979 in a most satisfactory manner. Whereas no recipient of the Fellowship can be entirely unnoved by the accolade, I can assure you that no recipient has ever been more delighted at this honour than our Janet: and she is not resting on this laurel - she is planning for the future.

fours sincerely,

J.F. LOUTIT

Thank you for permaling me into it.